
Dr. William Osler 
No. 1 Franklin Street, West 

(J. H. Medical School -Howell} 
GvS-i• J/lo , 9~ 

Baltimore, June 2nd, 1904. 
Dear Howell: 

Ogden seems a pretty good fellow. Do you not think he should pay the full 
fee of two hundred dollars if he comes for the session as a graduate student 
in medicine? I think we should limit the number this year, as we shall have 
a great many students in the wards, and take not more than four graduates, and 
charge each one the full fee, or, if they only stay three months, one hundred 
dollars. 

t>incerely yours, 
Wm. Osler 
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